
From: Three Magnets <   
Sent: 21 February 2025 13:00 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: S62A/2025/0084 37 Sandholme Road, Brislington, Bristol, BS4 3RP 

 

Morning 

 

Thanks fo the letter. I can confirm that the payment has been made and the change to the 
description is fine. 

 

Many thanks 

Paul 

 

Paul Jobson MRTPI 

Director 

Three Magnets Planning 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 
notify the sender. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the 
individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or 
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail 
by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are 
notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of 
this information is strictly prohibited. 

 




